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It's a girl !

Contributed by Yannick KREMPP
Sunday, 04 January 2009

I'm proud to announce the birth of little Bérénice KREMPP.

She's born the 30th of december, and Mum and baby are doing fine, and Cyrielle and Robin are very happy with their
little sister.

Everyone will have to take some rest now, so | will be on vacation until the 19th of January.

I'm joining the CIF Staff to wish you all a happy new year 2009 !

Yannick KREMPP
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